
Letter  to  the  Editor  –
Personal  number  plates  will
be lost in iScotland

Dear Sir

Are voters aware that if Scotland becomes independent then one
of the consequences will be that all car registration numbers
will revert back to the DVLA ownership.

This includes all ’Personal Plates’ purchased.

Scotland, as other countries, will need to formulate a new and
unique configuration.

Yours etc

Jim McNeil

Submitted by Jim Mcneil
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